
Participation in “Packaging 2016” fair
We are glad to announce that our first participation in “Packaging 2016” fair was a success. Thank you all for your support

New products for the Detergent Sector
Dear partners,

our company, after its first steps in the field of  detergents,  is  pleased to announce that  continuously enriches its range with new
codes. Within the renewed website (www.printsol.gr) you can now find in a separate section, the materials that concern you.

The company may be in the early stage of development of these products but in a short time and with your own assistance it will be
able to fully meet your needs. Browse our website to print the list of products you are interested in and do not hesitate to contact us
for additional products that may not be on the list.

 

Cooperation with Novurania
We take great  pleasure in announcing our cooperation with the Italian company of blanket production .We will be glad to inform you
in detail about the products of this particular firm. Please contact with us for any further details.

 

Welcome
We welcome you to our new website. Through it, you can find the catalogs with all the available products of the company by type of
printing.
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